

March 5, 2020

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes, and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I would like to request a Waiver of Residency for Christina E. Cotsoridis, Management Analyst in the Office of the Chief Financial Officer who resides in Charlestown, Rhode Island.

I have attached correspondence to support this request from Chief Financial Officer Ari J. Sky.

Sincerely

John Mitchell

May 1:





March 5, 2020

Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell City of New Bedford Office of the Mayor 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

RE: CHRISTINA E. COTSORIDIS – REQUEST FOR RESIDENCY WAIVER

Dear Mayor Mitchell:

Pursuant to Section 19-25, I respectfully request a waiver of the City Residency Ordinance to enable the City of New Bedford to continue to employ Christina E. Cotsoridis (Charlestown, R.I.) as a Management Analyst with the CFO's Office.

Please be advised that a one-year residency waiver was approved by the City Council on March 14, 2019.

I respectfully request that this matter be placed on the next City Council Agenda.

Chief Mancial Officer